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Invasive species like Knotweed
threaten our community’s green spaces.

We've developed an Invasive Plant Management Strategy
to help us protect those areas, and we’d like your input on it.

Join us and share your thoughts

Tuesday, October 20
7-9pm
District Operations Centre
1370 Crown Street

Can’t make it to the open house?
Review the information, available online after October 20, and fill in a feedback form.
Please submit your feedback by November 3.
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